
 The Saints’ Academies  

                            Local Councillors Attendance at Meetings 2019/20: Local Academy Council 

Present Apologies received Apologies not received 

Name Designation 23/10/19 Pay 
Committee 
23/10/19 

27/11/19 29/1/20 25/3/20 
Meeting 
cancelled 
due to 
Covid19 

29/4/20 
Meeting 
cancelled 
due to 
Covid19 

24/6/20 – 
virtual 
meeting 
via Teams 

Mrs Anna Bennett 
Deputy Executive Headteacher 

Staff Councillor  Not a 
member 

     

Mr David Boden Foundation – Denstone 
 

       

Mr Ian Briggs 
 

Co-Opted  Councillor  - 
Alton 

 Not a 
member 

     

Mr Ben Cunningham 
(Vice Chair) 

Parent  Councillor  – 
Denstone 

       

Mrs Linda Goodwin  
 

Foundation – Alton PCC  Not a 
member 

     

Mr John  Harrison 
 

Foundation - Draycott  Not a 
member 

  Resigned 
wef 
28/2/2020 

Resigned 
wef 
28/2/2020 

Resigned 
wef 
28/2/2020 

Mrs Holly Kelsall Parent  Councillor  – Alton 
 

 Not a 
member 

     

Revd Brian Leathers  
 

Foundation –  
Ex officio - Alton 

 Not a 
member 

     

Revd Les Rees Foundation – 
 Ex officio -Draycott 

  Not a 
member 

     

Mr Ryan Rukas 
 

Parent  Councillor  - 
Draycott 

 Not a 
member 

 Resigned 
wef 
28/1/2020 

Resigned 
wef 
28/1/2020 

Resigned 
wef 
28/1/2020 

Resigned 
wef 
28/1/2020 

Mrs Julia Smith 
(Chair) 

Foundation – Denstone 
 

       

Mrs Rebecca Walker 
Executive Headteacher 

Executive Headteacher 
 

       

Mrs Tracy Ward Co-opted Councillor 
 

 Not a 
member 

     

Associate Members         

Name Designation        

         



  

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Natalie Gilmour 
Senior Teacher  - Draycott 

Associate Member Maternity 
leave 

Not a 
member 

Maternity 
leave 

Maternity 
leave 

   

Mrs Emma Manby 
Senior Teacher  - Denstone 

Associate Member  Not a 
member 

     

Mrs Tracey Pemberton 
Office Services Manager (Alton) 

Associate Member  Not a 
member 

     

Mrs Karen Roche  
Senior Teacher  - Draycott 

Maternity cover for  
Mrs Gilmour 

      Not a 
member 

Guest         

Mr Keith Hollins 
 

SUAT CEO        


